
From: Shealy, Boyd <bshealy@ohr.sc.gov>
To: Ellison, Ruchellerellison@aging.sc.gov
CC: Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov 

Theriot, Susanstheriot@aging.sc.gov
Date: 8/27/2014 8:08:28 AM

Subject: Accounting/Fiscal Analyst III
Attachments: 20140826152220003.pdf

Ruchelle, I have attached the job announcement for the Accounting/Fiscal Analyst III position. My understanding is 
that we did not receive any qualified applicants from the last repost. I have copied Sue and Tony on this email, if you 
guys could look over the posting and see if there are some things we could add to attract some more candidates, I 
can get with Board HR to repost the position.
Please let me know if you need additional information from me. Thank you.

Boyd

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail and any files transmitted with it contain information from the SC Budget and Control Board’s Human Resources Division 
which may be confidential or privileged. It is intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed. If you are not the named addressee, you 
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